Dear Families,

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful and relaxing Spring Break. It was fantastic to see so many of you attend our student led conferences at the end of March. We hope you enjoyed getting to know about your child's learning at school. If you have any further questions about your child's progress, then please feel free to ask your child's teacher.

This week we will be moving onto our next topic of study, Canada. Over the next month or so, we will be learning about Canada, famous Canadians, Canadian inventions and what makes Canada unique. We will also be learning about how we fit into Canadian society. We will be sharing what we have learned about Canada during the Kindergarten and Grade One assembly in May. More details will be shared closer to the date. We are also continuing our spelling program. The words for review this week are: have, from, or, had. As always, please continue to practice the old spelling words and the graphemes.

Reminders:

- April 13 Kindergarten "graduation photos" will be a second professional photography opportunity for your child.
- April 14 Good Friday, no school.
- April 17 Professional Development day, no school.
- April 21 Spelling Bee fundraiser
- May 12 Volunteer Tea

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
- In the blue	<u>Spelling</u>			
notebook	notebook	notebook	notebook	<u>Review</u>
complete <u>half</u>	complete <u>half</u>	complete <u>half</u>	complete <u>half</u>	- Return
a page	a page	a page	a page	homework in
printing the	printing the	printing the	printing the	homework
word 'have'.	word 'from'.	word 'or'.	word 'had'.	folder.
- Home		- Home		- Home
reading book		reading book		reading book
exchange.		exchange.		exchange.

Have a great week back at school,

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson